MEMORANDUM

TO: LOMBARD PLAN COMMISSION
Steve Flint, Plan Commission Vice-Chairperson

FROM: Anna Papke, AICP, Senior Planner
Department of Community Development

DATE: September 21, 2020
SUBJECT: PC 20-21,241 W. St. Charles Road, Lombard Vet Hospital — Request to
withdraw petition

The petitioner requests this petition be withdrawn.

ACTION REQUESTED
Staff recommends that the Plan Commission accept the withdrawal of PC 20-21.




